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We Hope to See You in Montrose! 
I am really looking forward to the 6W District convention.  I have lots of news to share 

with you including information on KidSight USA, our new screeners, screening statistics 

and much more.  We will also honor the KidSight volunteer of the year from 6W at the 

convention.  And Seymour might even make an appearance!  I hope to see all of you 

there. 

 
KidSight Screening is Almost at 40,000!  
39,584 screenings have been processed since July 1 with 4,618 children referred.  The 

rate of referral is 11.7%.  My goal this year has been to screen 40,000 children in 

Colorado so keep up the great work screening and let me know if I can help in any way! 

 

District 6W  6,097 children screened  488 referred  8% referral rate 

 
KidSight Annual Meeting 
The Colorado Lions KidSight Program will hold its annual meeting at 

the State Convention May 29 and 30, 2015.  All Lions are welcome to 

attend.  We will review the highlights of this year and recognize the 

KidSight Club of the Year.  Don’t miss it!  

 

Don’t Forget Mother’s Day and iGive or Smile.Amazon 
May 10 is Mother’s Day!  As you are thinking about gifts for that special woman in your 

life KidSight can benefit if you purchase them through iGive.com or Smile.Amazon.  

Participating merchants contribute a percentage of your purchase to KidSight and it 

doesn’t cost you any extra!  Just go to iGive.com/ColoradoKidSight or Smile.Amazon.  

Are you buying flowers for Mother’s Day?  FTD.com, Teleflora and Proflowers all 

participate in iGive! 

Holly Rutherford-Allen 
ExecutiveDirector 

720-325-7078 
www.kidsightcolorado.org(website) 
holly@kidsightcolorado.org (email) 

 
A proud member of the Chatfield Lions Club 
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